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The General Committee met under the direction of its Chair, Ambassador Aristides Royo, Permanent Representative of Panama to the OAS, to consider the items on the order of business, document CP/CG-1609/04, and decided as follows:

1.
Consideration of the First Semester Report from the Unit for the Promotion of Democracy (UPD):  January 1 to June 30, 2004 (CP/doc.3960/04)

The Chair explained that the Secretariat had informed him that the document used the old name of the Unit for the Promotion of Democracy (UPD) because it referred to a period prior to the issuance of Executive Order 04-01, which had changed the name of this body.


The Chair then recognized Jacqueline Deslauriers, Director of the Office for the Promotion of Democracy (OPD), who gave a presentation on the report (document CP/doc.3960/04).


The delegation of Mexico clarified for the record that, according to operative paragraph 7. i of resolution AG/RES. 1957 (XXXIII-O/03), “Promotion and Strengthening of Democracy:  Follow-up to the Inter-American Democratic Charter,” this report should be quarterly.  The delegation requested that the appropriate adjustments be made to the text of the report.

After a number of comments by delegations, the Committee requested that a revised version of the document be prepared and circulated, that it contain the observations made at this meeting, and that the Permanent Council be informed on the matter in due course.

2.
Other business

There being no further business to consider, the Chair closed the meeting.
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